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The Open University of Mauritius is pleased to inform its Graduands that the first 

Convocation Ceremony for the year 2024 shall be held on 07, 08 and 09 May 2024 

at the Mahatma Gandhi Institute (Auditorium), Moka. This ceremony is being 

held for learners who have received their final award. 

Graduands shall receive an email with the schedules of their respective sessions 

and procedures to be followed for the Convocation Ceremony.  

Updates shall be on OU’s website www.open.ac.mu.  
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